Hello,

thank you for taking the time to read this email. My husband and I have

5 duplex rental properties here in Central Oregon. We are our own owner/managers. We have great tenants who I am sure will be affected by crisis. We have heard about possible relief for renters, which we believe will be needed. I would also like to point out that we have mortgages on these units as well as needing to pay property taxes, insurance, we pay for water and sewer for our tenants, and landscaping.

We bought these properties for income. I lost my job last September, so now, more then ever we depend on income.

We know you are trying to come up with ways to help the community and we appreciate it. I just wanted to give you our perspective on this as rental property owners.

Stay well,

Cheryl Bregante